
 

 
 

 
Notice of Intention to Amend Sign By-law 399-2002 

Peel Memorial Centre for Integrated Health & Wellness 
20 Lynch Street – Ward 3 

 
Pursuant to Procedure By-Law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that the 
Corporation of the City of Brampton intends to consider site-specific amendments 
to the Sign By-law 399-2002, as amended. 
 
On Monday, September 21, 2015 at 1:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, City 
Hall, the Planning & Infrastructure Services Committee will consider a complete 
package of identification and directional signage for the new Peel Memorial 
Centre site, proposed by the William Osler Health System:   
 
1) Two directional signs – 5.0 m high and 12.72 sq.m. in area 
2) Three directional signs – 2.44 m high and 2.78 sq.m. in area 
3) Nine directional signs – 1.5 m high and 0.75 sq.m. in area 
4) Three entrance canopy mounted signs 
 
While the proposed ground signs and wall signs comply with the City Sign By-
law, the size of the building site and the number of restricted access parking 
areas for staff, patients, visitors and urgent care needs, require directional signs 
and canopy signs beyond that permitted by the Sign By-law.  The proposed signs 
are necessary to ensure efficient pedestrian and vehicular circulation within the 
site.  
 
Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Committee meeting or making 
a written submission, should contact the City Clerk’s Office, no later than 4:30 
p.m., September 18, 2015. 
 
Information is available for review at the City Clerk’s Office, at the address below, 
during regular business hours.  In the event that Committee chooses to refer or 
defer consideration of the matter, no further public notice will be given.   
 
September 11, 2015 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2 
905.874.2116   TTY: 905.874.2130   Fax: 905.874.2119 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
 
 

 

Public Notice 

 


